
 
 

   

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 125 of 2025 
 
Our Ref: TM/PYD/133/96 
 
 
28 July 2025 
 
 
 
Further to Local Notice to Mariners 122 of 2025 - Geotechnical Investigation and 

Sediment Sampling at Delimara & Marsaxlokk 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners, owners of vessels 
and the general public that further to Local Notice to Mariners 122 of 2025 - Geotechnical 
Investigation and Sediment Sampling at Delimara & Marsaxlokk, that a diving survey will 
be held in Marsaxlokk (in the area as indicated in Chart B of the LNtM 122 of 2025) on 
Tuesday 29th July 2025. 
 
The survey will be carried out by divers who will be accompanied by a support vessel 
which will be exhibiting the International Code of signals flag “A”. 
 
A safety distance from the above-mentioned area is to be kept during the survey. 
 
All the information and restrictions mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 122 of 2025 
will also apply up to this date. 
 
 
Position is referred to  WGS 84 DATUM. 
 
 
Chart Affected:  BA 36 
 


